

Llangewydd Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs. K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; ALNCo.: Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs S Jones & Mrs W Mitchell

Clubs - Llangewydd Junior School Choir



Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted that your child has expressed an interest in joining our school choir. Our school choir meets every Tuesday after school between 3.30 pm and 4.15 pm in the lower school hall. Choir will start this term on Tuesday 16th September. No matter what the children's singing ability, the choir's ethos emphasizes the importance of simply enjoying singing and having an enthusiasm for music. During past years, our young choir have performed at various concerts including their own school church carol and Easter services as well as Mayoral charity concerts. We always welcome an opportunity to perform to a wider audience within the local community. It would be lovely to see as many children as possible joining the choir. New members are always welcome.

I would be grateful if you could complete the parental/carer consent form below to indicate whether you will collect your child at the <u>Llangewydd Road gate</u> or whether they are allowed to walk home.

Yours sincerely,
Mr. Darryl Evans

I, Parent/Carer of _______ give permission for
_______ to attend choir after school on Tuesdays between 3.30 pm and 4.15 pm.

My child is able to walk home.

I will collect my child from school at the Llangewydd Road gate.















